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Heller Secures More Than $520,000 for Reno/Stead Airport
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-Carson City) announced the Federal Aviation Administration has awarded the Reno/Stead Airport $520,313 for construction and improvements to the airport. 

“As northern Nevada continues to grow, the Reno/Stead airport will become increasingly more important to Washoe County.  Ensuring that adequate funds are made available for construction and improvement costs are vital to the operation of the airport, the community, and economic health of northern Nevada.  I am pleased the Administration made these funds available,” said Heller.  

The Reno/Stead Airport is a reliever airport and hosts several special events throughout the year.  This grant will provide needed funding to improve the runway safety area, install perimeter fencing, and taxiway rehabilitation.
Heller was also able to secure funding for these additional communities throughout the state: 

$1,401,176 - Lincoln County Airport in construction and improvements funding
$304,000 - Fallon Municipal Airport in construction and improvements funding

$300,000 - Jackpot/Hayden Airport in construction and improvements funding
$240,000 - Battle Mountain Municipal Airport in construction and improvements funding 

$1,290,148 - Ely-Yelland Field Airport for improvements to the airport
$475,000 - Nye County for environmental impact study relating to airport construction. 
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